
Eel  River  Empire  #147  –
Upcoming 3rd Degree
All,

We will be conferring a 3rd degree upon brother Johnny Johnson

Sr. on Wednesday, September 25th at Eel River Empire Lodge
#147. We plan to open at 7 and beginning the degree at 7:30.
All Master Masons are welcome.

Fraternally,

Mike Flockhart, WM
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